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Andrea Gyger

From: Janet Ellis 

Sent: Tuesday, July 14, 2015 2:17 PM

To: SoS Rulemaking

Subject: Please do not expand electronic voting.

Dear Wayne, 
 
Thank you for being our Secretary of State. 
 
Please do not expand electronic voting, and move toward paper ballots, if you can. 
 
Please contact me about on-line voting.  I have witnessed for myself fraud with paper ballots and 
computer voting, but would hands-down go back to paper ballots over the electronic voting machines. 
 
You can go back and verify the count of paper ballots, and it is more difficult to cheat with them. 
 
With all the fraud and theft going on with computer information, please do not expand the use of 
computer voting.   
 
We want our right to have a secret vote, and to have our vote be counted. 
 
Again, thank you. 
Janet Ellis 

 




